KEY CLUB OF MAST @ FIU OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER

"Caring... Our Way of Life"



SOCIAL MEDIA:



@mastfiukeyclub



@flkcdivision25b



mastfiu.keyclub@gmail.com



nastfiu.wixsite.com/keyclub

IN THIS ISSUE:



• RECENT:

- Crayons ColorCycle
- ∘ 9/11 Day of Service
- September DCM
- Concert and Cars on the Green
- Beach Cleanup
- o KCKC
- Kiwanis Gala
- Boogie by the Beach
- Environmental Advocacy

• UPCOMING:

- Hygiene Drive
- Eliminate Project



On September 17, we attended the 9/11 Day of Service with FIU. We participated in the removal of several invasive plant species, collected and planted mangrove propagules, and even built our own garden!











On September 26, we participated in the Crayola ColorCycle, where we packaged cardboard shoe boxes with newspaper and tape to serve as collection boxes for used markers!











On September 21, Lieutenant Governor Laura held her September DCM combined with a volunteer event at Feeding South Florida. About 25,000 pounds of food were collected, and 21,000 will be distributed thanks to our amazing members!





On October 6, we attended the Sunny Isles Beach Cleanup. It was super fun!







On October 8, our members attended the "Concert and Cars on the Green" event in Sunny Isles. Shout-out to the Kiwanis of North East Miami-Dade for having us!





At the Kiwanis Gala on October 16, our members helped greet the guests. It was a great time!







From October 25-26, we volunteered at the Sunny Isles Boogie by the Beach event. Aren't our members fa-boo-lous?









HYGIENE DRIVE

WHAT: We are collecting hygiene products to donate to the Lotus House, an organization that assists homeless women and children.

WHERE: Bring all donations to Mrs. Ellis'

Room (229)

WHEN: The last day donations will be collected is November 26th.

WHAT TO BRING:

- Toothpaste, toothbrushes, women's and men's deodorant, bath soap, shampoo, feminine products, etc...
- PS: The Dollar Store is a great place to purchase these items!



ELIMINATE PROJECT VIDEO

WHAT: We will be making a video to spread awareness about maternal-neonatal tetanus with our members. It will be posted on social media and throughout our school (i.e. the announcements) to get people to donate.

WHERE: Mrs. Ellis' Room (229)

WHEN: November 7th (our next

meeting)

BOARD MEMBERS

President: Isabel Armedilla

Vice Presidents: Ari Barbella

and Tatiana Vu

Secretaries: Maya Baker and

Carolina Wesley

Treasurer: Brunella Fernandez

Editor: Sascha Agenor

Webmaster: Sofia Bohorquez

District Website: https://floridakeyclub.org/

International Website: https://www.keyclub.org/

CLASS DIRECTORS

FRESHMAN: Chloe Agenor SOPHOMORE: Paige Essue JUNIOR: Suria Rimer SENIOR: Elizabeth Feldman

NOTE FROM YOUR EDITOR:

Hope you enjoyed this issue of the Key Club of Mast @ FIU newsletter! I am so proud of everything we were able to accomplish in these past few weeks and excited for what the future holds. Thank you for your service!

Sincerely,
Sascha Agenor